July 25, 2006
To: Larry Herrera, City Clerk

From: Marita Street Residents

RE: Proposed Preferential Parking District “R”

We oppose the proposed modification of Preferential Parking District “R”. District “R” should not
include Marita Street between Fanwood Avenue and San Vicente Avenue.

Marita Street residents living between San Vicente Avenue and Britton Drive will be negatively
impacted by the proposed change. Due to the heavy traffic from Minnie Gant Elementary and
parking from CSULB, Marita Street residents are already restricted in their amount of parking.
Preferential Parking on the proposed section will restrict the amount of parking further.

Please consider the majority of the residents this will negatively impact.

Thank you-for your time.
Sincerely,
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July 26, 2006
Dear Larry Herrera, City Clerk,

We would like to rescind our support for the proposed modification of Preferential
Parking District ‘R’. The restrictions on parking on Marita Street will simply move the
parking problem to San Vicente Avenue. Although we signed the initial petition for
establishment of restricted parking on Marita Street, we feel that it would create parking
problems on other streets in the neighborhood.

We will be unable to attend the hearing on August 1, 2006 because we are leaving for a
trip to Canada.

Sincerely,
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Ernest and Frances Mumm

1950 San Vicente Avenue
Long Beach, Ca 90815



